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This sounds like a great idea!  Young people need as much help as possible to not 

go down the wrong path.  As a recovery alcoholic and addict myself I strongly support 

this program for young people.  I generally don't support more taxes as Oregon has 

one of the highest taxes in the county.  Along with the highest drug problems in the 

county.  I'm hopeful that the money will be used wisely to help our young people 

make better choices.   


